
 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

Nordic Journal of Health Economics offers financial support 

for participation in the NHESG meeting 

 
Nordic Journal of Health Economics (NJHE) is pleased to announce an opportunity for PhD students 

to apply for financial support for participating in the NHESG meeting in Odense, 17-19 August 2016. 

Two PhD students will have their conference fee, two hotel nights + reasonable travel costs paid by 

NJHE funds. This opportunity is thanks to Professor Michael Grossman, who was the keynote speaker 

at the NHESG meeting in Reykjavik in 2014 and wrote an article for NJHE based on this speech. “The 

relationship between health and schooling: What’s new?” can be found in NJHE Vol 3, No 1 2015.   

 

Application: All PhD students who will present a manuscript during the NHESG 2016 meeting in 

Odense are welcome to apply for the funds. To apply, upon having a manuscript accepted for 

presentation at the meeting, please send an e-mail to NJHE managing editor Åsa Ljungvall 

(asa.ljungvall@med.lu.se), including the following information: 

 

• Name 

• Contact details (e-mail address) 

• Department and university where registered as a PhD student 

• Date for expected graduation 

• Name of advisor(s) 

• Title of manuscript accepted for presentation 

 

Please use “Application for financial support – NHESG 2016” as e-mail subject. 

 

The deadline for application is May 20 2016. Two applicants will be randomly selected.  

 

For any enquiries, please contact Åsa Ljungvall (asa.ljungvall@med.lu.se). For information about 

NJHE, please visit www.njhe.org. 

 

 

The NJHE editorial team 

 
 

 


